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WELCOME MELISSA! 
Welcome Melissa Wilson! Melissa joined HCRS-Post Award as a Research 
Administrator I. She returns to MSU after working for Embry-Riddle Aeronautical 
University in Daytona Beach, FL. Melissa joined MSU in 2017, working in the 
Controller’s Office. In 2021, she began her career in research when transitioning 
to the Department of Psychiatry as a Research Administrator I. She currently 
holds an Associate’s Degree in Business Administration - Paralegal from Lansing 
Community College. Melissa is an avid reader and sewist who enjoys spending 
time with her granddaughter, refinishing furniture, and wearing shorts and sandals 
most of the year in sunny Florida. Welcome, Melissa! 

 
 
ATTENTION ALL RESEARCHERS! 
MSU Scholars and Faculty Insight are two websites provided by Academic 
Analytics that display the faculty at MSU’s scholarly work.  MSU Scholars is public 
and Faculty Insight is internal to MSU. Faculty Insight can be used to find grants 
specifically to an area of research with customizable email alerts to notify of new 
funding, search for scholarly awards, and find possible collaborators within MSU 
or nationwide. The search feature allows the user to create a link that will compile 
all award and articles that have been published by MSU faculty. To learn more, 
there is a zoom meeting on Tuesday, October 17th from 12:00 pm – 1:00 pm. If 
you have any questions, please contact Kyle Sweitzer (kvs@msu.edu) in the 
office of Institutional Research. 

 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
o Academic Analytics, 10/17/23, 12:00 PM - 1:00PM 

o https://academicanalytics.zoom.us/j/81569647446?pwd=ZYZUdHp12
10wMGfynH9qXGnJy9YVFK.1&from=addon 

o Webinar, 10/19/23, 3:00 PM – 5:00 PM 
o Competing for Funding from the National Institutes of Health: 

https://research.msu.edu/event/competing-funding-national-institutes-
health 

o Members from our office will be attending the Society of Research 
Administrators Annual Conference from October 16-19. Please be patient as 
some of our staff will have slower response times. 
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